
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on the 21st day of June, 2018 at 7:30 o'clock p.m., 

at the VFW Hall, 34 Kemble Ave, Cold Spring, New York 10516, the Planning Board of the 

Town of Philipstown will hold a scoping session for the Environmental Impact Statement being 

prepared under the State Environmental Quality Review Act for the Hudson Highlands Reserve 

conservation subdivision proposed to be developed on certain real property located on the east

side of Route 9 between Horton Road and East Mountain Road North, in the Town of

Philipstown, New York.

The Planning Board will, at the said date, place and time hear all persons 

interested in the subject matter hereof. Persons may appear in person or by agent. All written 

communications addressed to the Board must be received by the Board at or prior to the scoping

session.

A copy of the draft scope will be on file in the office of the Town Clerk and available for 

inspection by interested persons during Town Clerk's business hours prior to the said scoping

session.


